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AN ACT relating to the Wyoming Controlled Substances Act; 
amending the definition of synthetic cannabinoids; and 
providing for an effective date. 
 
Be It Enacted by the Legislature of the State of Wyoming: 
 

Section 1.  W.S. 35-7-1014(d)(xlii)(C) and by creating 
new subparagraphs (E) and (F) is amended to read: 

 
35-7-1014.  Substances included in Schedule I. 
 
(d)  Hallucinogenic substances. - Unless specifically 

excepted or unless listed in another schedule, any 
material, compound, mixture or preparation which contains 
any quantity of the following hallucinogenic substances, 
their salts, isomers and salts of isomers whenever the 
existence of these salts, isomers and salts of isomers is 
possible within the specific chemical designation (for 
purposes of this paragraph only, the term "isomer" includes 
the optical, position and geometric isomers):  

 
(xlii)  Synthetic cannabinoids as follows: 

 
(C)  Any compound structurally derived from 

3-(1-napthoyl)indole, 1H-indol-3-yl-(1-naphthyl)methane, 3-
(1-napthoyl)pyrrole, or 3-(phenylacetyl)indole, 3-
(benzoyl)indole or naphthylideneindene by substitution at 
the nitrogen atom of the indole ring, or pyrrole ring or 3-
position of the indene ring by alkyl, haloalkyl, alkenyl, 
cycloalkylmethyl, cycloalkylethyl, 1-(N-methyl-2-
piperidinyl)methyl or 2-(4-morpholinyl)ethyl, whether or 
not further substituted in the indole ring, pyrrole ring or 
indene ring to any extent, and whether or not substituted 
in the naphthyl or phenyl ring to any extent; some trade or 
other names: JWH class compounds; 
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(E)  Any compound containing a 2-(3-

hydroxycyclohexyl)phenol structure with substitution at the 
5-position of the phenolic ring by an alkyl, haloalkyl, 
alkenyl, cycloalkylmethyl, cycloalkylethyl, 1-(N-methyl-2-
piperidinyl)methyl or 2-(4-morpholinyl)ethyl group whether 
or not substituted in the cyclohexyl ring to any extent; 

 
(F)  2,3-Dihydro-5-methyl-3-(4-

morpholinylmethyl)pyrrolo[1,2,3-de]-1,4-benzoxazin-6-yl]-1-
naphthalenylmethanone; some trade or other names: WIN 
55,212-2. 
 

Section 2.  W.S. 35-7-1014(d)(xlii)(D) is repealed. 
 
Section 3.  This act is effective July 1, 2012. 

 
(END) 
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